Ministry of Citizenship, Ministére des Affaires civiques,
Culture and Recreation de la Culture et des Loisirs

Heritage & Libraries Branch

Heritage Operations

55 Centre Street, London, Ontario N6J 1T4

(519) 675-7742; Fax: 675-7777 February 16, 2000

To:  Mr. Kris Marentette, Project Manager
Golder Associates Ltd.

RE: Stage 1 Archaeological Assessment, Proposed Quarry, Lots 14 and 15, Goulbourn
Township, Regional Municipality of Ottawa-Carleton

I have reviewed a Stage 1 assessment report, submitted by Heritage Quest Inc., for the above-
mentioned proposed quarry (License # 99-027; CIF # 99-027-016). The consultant provides a
thorough description of the land-use history and archaeological potential of the subject property and
concludes that no further archaeological work is necessary within the study area.

- The Ministry concurs with this conclusion. As such, this letter should confirm that archaeological
concerns have been addressed for the proposed pit application.

I trust that this information is of assistance. Should you wish to discuss this further, please do not
hesitate to contact me.

Sincerely,

Peter A. Timmins
Heritage Planner
Southwestern Ontario Region
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